
From: Yu, Olivia, EMNRD
To: "superior21j@aol.com"
Cc: Tucker, Shelly
Subject: RE: C141 Lea Unit #34 H
Date: Friday, August 11, 2017 11:39:00 AM
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Mr. Orozco:
 
Thank you for the below information. Based on the GPS coordinates, the PLSS has been modified to 13C- T20S- R34E. Also, please
confirm that the type of release is oil rather than produced water.
 
The 1RP for this incident is

4780 8/8/2017 A Legacy Lea Unit 34H
30-025-
42344

20S-34E-
13C 7/31/2017

 
Please note that a release characterization/delineation workplan as detailed in the attachment must be approved by NMOCD
BEFORE any remediation work.
 
Thanks,
 
Olivia Yu
Environmental Specialist
NMOCD, District I
Olivia.yu@state.nm.us
575-393-6161 x113
 
OCD approval does not relieve the operator of liability should their operations fail to adequately investigate and remediate
contamination that may pose a threat to ground water, surface water, human health or the environment.  In addition, OCD
approval does not relieve the operator of responsibility for compliance with any other federal, state, local laws and/or
regulations.
 
 
 

From: superior21j@aol.com [mailto:superior21j@aol.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, August 8, 2017 11:45 AM
To: Yu, Olivia, EMNRD <Olivia.Yu@state.nm.us>
Subject: Fwd: C141 Lea Unit #34 H
 
Olivia 
The well pad is located on the east side of Marathon Rd there is a road crossing where the poly runs thru marathon road putting
the spill on the west side of Marathon Rd.
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Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:

From: "Yu, Olivia, EMNRD" <Olivia.Yu@state.nm.us>
Date: August 8, 2017 at 11:12:42 AM MDT
To: "superior21j@aol.com" <superior21j@aol.com>, ofrayre20 <ofrayre20@gmail.com>
Cc: "Tucker, Shelly" <stucker@blm.gov>
Subject: RE: C141 Lea Unit #34 H

Dear Mr. Orozco:
 
Please check the GPS coordinates for this release. The provided lat/long coordinates are > 1000 ft. west from API
well # 30-025-42344, which is not next to Marathon Road. Please confirm that the correct API well is associated.
 
Thanks,
Olivia
 
 
 

From: superior21j@aol.com [mailto:superior21j@aol.com] 
Sent: Friday, August 4, 2017 9:03 AM
To: Yu, Olivia, EMNRD <Olivia.Yu@state.nm.us>; ofrayre20 <ofrayre20@gmail.com>
Subject: C141 Lea Unit #34 H
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Olivia 
This is Mel with Superior Oilfield Services. Please see attached C141 for the Lea Federal Unit #34 H for Legacy
Reserves. A poly line ruptured approximately 1,000 ft west of well. These well is located on Marathon RD, I will
gather more information for you by next week
 
Thanks 
Melecio Orozco
575-631-1217
Superior Oilfield Services 

Begin forwarded message:

From: Superior Oilfield Services <superior21j@aol.com>
Date: August 4, 2017 at 7:54:41 AM MDT
To: "superior21j@aol.com" <superior21j@aol.com>

 
 
Superior21j@aol.com
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